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Dear Crestwood Primary School Families, 

As you know the Crestwood Antarctic Connection is in full swing!  Miss Harr is hard at work with her research team in Antarctica and we are hard at work learning about this cold continent here at Crestwood Primary School. 

We would like to invite you to take part in our blog challenge! Every Tuesday and Friday while Miss Harr is gone, she will post a blog challenge on our Crestwood Explores the World website. 

www.crestwoodexplorestheworld.org
The challenge will ask the students a question that will get them thinking about life in Antarctica! For each question, some lucky winners will be chosen to win a polar postcard from Dr. Lee! 

Good luck to all of our little scientist! 

